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            We are about three weeks out from the end of first quarter. With that being said, please make sure that you are utilizing PowerSchool to regularly check students’ grades. I do a grade check each week, but please follow up with your child about grades as well. 
                     Upcoming Important Dates: 
			Hopkins – AR Project Due October 12th 

	SHJH TIP OF THE WEEK:  If your child has missing assignment, please communicate with me and I will try to communicate with the teacher to get another copy of the assignment. Study hall is available on a daily basis for students to complete assignments. 

Please if you have any questions feel free to contact me at any time. Have a good week! 
